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AN ACT relating to taxation; including liquefied gases and 
other gases within the definition of gasoline for purposes 
of fuel taxation; and providing for an effective date. 
 
Be It Enacted by the Legislature of the State of Wyoming: 
 

Section 1.  W.S. 39-17-101(a)(xii) is amended to read: 
 

39-17-101.  Definitions. 
 
(a)  As used in this article: 
 

(xii)  "Gasoline" means the volatile substance 
produced from petroleum, natural gas, oil, shale or coal, 
sold under the name of gasoline and such other volatile and 
inflammable liquids, produced, manufactured, blended or 
compounded which can be used for operating or propelling 
motor vehicles, including all products having an initial 
boiling point of one hundred seventy (170) degrees 
Fahrenheit or less and including all products having an 
initial boiling point of more than one hundred seventy 
(170) degrees Fahrenheit of which ninety-five percent (95%) 
or more can be evaporated at or below four hundred sixty-
four (464) degrees Fahrenheit except stove oil, furnace 
fuel, tractor fuel, diesel fuel, distillate, naphtha, 
kerosene and other products that do not come within the 
specification for gasoline, but shall include such other 
volatile and inflammable liquids produced, manufactured, 
blended or compounded which can be used for operating or 
propelling aircraft;. Gasoline does not mean methane, 
ethane, butane or liquefied gas; 
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Section 2.  This act is effective July 1, 2013.  
 

(END) 
 
 
 
 

    
Speaker of the House   President of the Senate 
 
   
 Governor  
   
 TIME APPROVED: _________  
   
 DATE APPROVED: _________  
 
I hereby certify that this act originated in the House. 
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